
Marysville Borough  

Streets Committee Minutes  

August 3, 2020 

1:30PM 

 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday, August 3, 2020 at the 

Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Brian Lance Barthel, Dave Magee 

and Steve Copp also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, and Borough Engineer 

Bill Rudy and maintenance workers Ken Miller and Rob Laman      

     

Long Term Planning: 

 

No Discussion 

 

Trucks/Equipment: 

 

The committee wanted to add a new leaf picker to the long-term planning.  

 

New Business 

 

1. Speed Limit North Main Street  

 

The committee discussed the process of changing the speed limit which did 

include a traffic study. The committee discussed the difficulty of enforcing the 

speed limit on North Main Street. It was suggested that the new speed sign that 

the police department has should be placed on North Main Street for two weeks. 

Bill Rudy then mentioned that the data that is collected from the speed sign 

could be used instead of a traffic study. The committee directed the borough 

manager to talk to Chief Richards to inquiry about moving the sign.  

 

2. Parking on Laurel  

 

The committee decided at there would not be enough room on the street to allow 

parking on Laurel.  Mr. Border will contact the  requestor to let her know.  

 

3. John Carroll 119 Ridgeview Fence Issue   

 

Mr. Carroll came to the meeting to discuss an issue he is having with his neighbor 

and a fence that was erected. He also wanted to discuss the backyard and how 

much of a mess it was. The committee discussed the fence and told Mr. Carroll 

that under the current ordnance the fence was allowed but, that the borough 

manager would go over and investigate the issues in the back yard.   

 

 



4. Fence Hight around Basin’s Rockville Estate Phase 1 

 

The Committee decided it was okay for the four-foot fence to be installed.  

 

Old Business 

 

1. Road Project – Jay Fulkroad and Sons 

 

The Borough Solicitor is still working to resolve the issues with the contractor.   

                

2. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek/Grant Application  

 

The application for Regional Transport Plan Grant was submitted July 30.  The latest 

bridge inspection report was included with the application.  

 

  

3. Sink Hole Kings Highway  

 

                 The committee decided to use a contactor to perform the work.  The borough 

engineer recommends using Rogele.  Zach will find out the rate schedule present this to 

council.   

 

 

Other Business 

 

Public Comment 

 

                                                          Next Meeting: September 8, 2020 


